
Bottled  water  movie  returns
to Tahoe-Reno area
The Reno/Tahoe community has the opportunity to view “TAPPED”,
an award winning documentary on the issues surrounding bottled
water versus tap water. These screenings are presented by the
Tahoe Water Suppliers Association.

The events are free and open to the public.

Summer dates:

June 11, 8pm: Free, Campfire Program, Galena Creek Regional
Park, Reno. Co-sponsored by the Great Basin Institute.

July 22,7pm: Free, North Tahoe Events Center, 8318 North Lake
Blvd.,  Kings  Beach.  Co-sponsored  by  the  Squaw  Valley
Institute.

Aug. 21, 7:30pm: Free, Campfire Program, Martis Creek Lake
Campground, Truckee. Hosted by U.S. Army Corps of Engineers,
Martis Creek Lake.

Is access to clean drinking water a basic human right or a
commodity  that  should  be  bought  and  sold  like  any  other
article  of  commerce?  Stephanie  Soechtig’s  award  winning
feature film “TAPPED” is an unflinching examination of the
business of the billion dollar bottled water industry. From
the plastic production to the ocean where so many of these
bottles end up, this inspiring documentary trails the path of
the bottled water industry, and the communities that were
unwitting chips on the table. A powerful portrait of the lives
affected by the bottled water industry, this revelatory film
features those caught in the intersection of big business and
the public’s right to water.

The website is www.tappedthemovie.com.
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These screenings are presented by the Tahoe Water Suppliers
Association in partnership with the Great Basin Institute,
Squaw Valley Institute and the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers,
Martis Creek Lake.

For more information, contact Madonna Dunbar at (775) 832.1212
or email mod@ivgid.org.


